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Dear Parents, Carers and Families 
 
I hope this finds you all well. 
 
Thank you so much everyone for all your generous contributions to our Harvest Festival. All 
the food donated has been sent to Footprints in the Community, the Redcar area foodbank. 
They have asked us to pass on their sincere thanks and appreciation for your wonderful 
kindness and phenomenal support. 
 
A very special thank you to Reverend Kevin Highfield for delivering two wonderful harvest 
festival assemblies yesterday. 
 
Tempest photography were in school this week taking our class photographs. They will be 
back in school on Tuesday, 22 November 2022 for individual and sibling photographs. The 
photographs will be available to buy in time for Christmas. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who kindly supported the Macmillan Coffee morning last 
Friday joining us for a cuppa and cake and by baking and buying cakes; we are so grateful 
and raised £270.31 for a very worthy cause. 
 
Parent’s consultations for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are taking place in school next week 
on Thursday, 13 October from 1:30pm until 6:00pm.  
KS2 consultations are on Thursday, 20 and Friday, 21 October 2022. 
If you haven’t already done so, please make your appointment using the school cloud. 
The link you need to log on at is https://Newcomenprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 
We have had some pre-loved, barely worn uniform donated over the last few weeks. From 
Monday next week, it will be available in the Hudson Wing entrance for you to come in and 
help yourself. The door will be open all day. 
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Cook’s and Mr Beckett’s classes, for receiving a visit 
from Leonardo this week. 100% of the classes scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well 
done Classes 5 and 6! 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Miss Basham’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo 
this week. 100% of the class scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 10! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Harvey Burns, Casey Clarke, Jacob Iakovou, 
Taanush Rajesh, Liam McCaffrey, Evie Baillie and Arlo Dolman. Many happy returns to 
you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Robyn Elsy, James Walker, 
Harry Marsden, Autumn Campbell-Wilson, Jack Simmons, Leo Jowsey, Bella-Rose 
Woods. 
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Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Presentation and Pride in Work: Laila Holmes, 
Ruby Wilson, Ivy-Rose Lidster, Agnes Phoenix, Eliza Hewitt, Ella Phoenix, Isla Campbell, 
Paisley McFaull, Jacob Oxendale-Hunter, Elena Learman, Jessica Carter, William Hobday, 
Ellie-Rose Beard, Aimee Lee, Jenson-James Broadhead and Abigail Dexter. 
 
Out of School Achievements: Frankie Flewker-Barker completed the 2k fun run at the Redcar 
Running Festival; Isla Campbell Redcar Gymnastics Progression Award Level 3;  
Phoebe Morris Redcar Gymnastics Progression Award Level 1; Paisley Mcfaull Redcar 
Gymnastics Progression Award Level 1; Farrah Millington Gymnastics Tumble Neatness 
Award; Spencer Main Redcar Athletic U8’s Player of the Match; Mila Mitchell Redcar 
Gymnastics 1st Place on her first day; Mia Moylan and Annabelle Young saved a baby 
hedgehog and gave it to Kirkleatham Owl centre to be cared for.  
Well done everyone! 
 
Class attendance this week goes to: Miss Mrozik‘s class with 99.6%.  Well done Class 12! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mr Evans’ class.  Well done Class 1! 
 
Best kept toilets: Year 4 Boys, Well done Y4! 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 


